
 

February 9, 1999
 
 
 
TO: All Tribal Government Leaders and Tribally Designated Housing Entities 
(TDHE) 
 
FROM: Jacqueline Johnson, Deputy Assistant Secretary, PI 
 
TOPIC: Investment of Indian Housing Block Grant Funds  
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Requirements for Investing Indian Housing Block 
Grant Funds 
 
 
Purpose: This transmits Notice PIH 99-4 (TDHEs), Administrative Requirements 
for Investing Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) Funds. The Notice establishes 
the basis that the Department will use to determine whether a recipient of IHBG 
funds has the administrative capacity to draw down IHBG funds for investment 
purposes. Should you have any questions regarding the Notice, please contact 
your Area Office of Native American Programs. 
 
Note: PIH 99-4 is available in this document library under HUD Notices


